
CPC Special  Open Meeting  May 15     

Ray called the meeting to order 7:10

All members of community planning committee except Michael Falstad were present along with 
Trustees, Advisory Board Chair, Town Meeting Chair and 10 other Arden leaseholders. 

Purpose of the Meeting

Ray stated the purpose of this meeting will be to begin a dialogue over the roles, responsibilities and 
communication between the Trustees and Town Assembly including our committee structure that will 
benefit the overall function of Arden and to clarify our relationship with New Castle County Government. 

Background

Mike Curtis read a document he put together to provide a background of the Trustees role in transfer of 
lease. After his presentation general discussion toke place. 

Next Steps

Ray stated that he would like to continue our meeting with the intension of creating a written process 
regarding the transfer of leases and other actions from the Trustees.  Ray will send out a notice for a 
June meeting.

Meeting adjourned 8:15


